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Summary:

As these telegrams demonstrate, by the fall of 1986, if not earlier, the U.S. government
believed that a Pakistani firm, Multinational Inc., was a “procurement agent” for A.Q.
Khan’s secret network. In this case, Pakistani agents operating in West Germany were
trying to secure aluminum tubes that could be used for the Khan Laboratory’s gas
centrifuge program.
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